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    Thursday 23rd November 2017
	Dear Parents,
The whole school are very busy rehearsing for their Christmas shows and are getting very excited about sharing this with you all.

We have a lunch supervisor position available in school starting in January. We are looking for a calm, caring person to support children’s behaviour and well-being at lunchtimes. The job is for 7.5 hours per week (1.5 hours a day). The successful candidate must support the school’s safeguarding and behaviour policies and attend an induction process with all required training. Please see Mrs Burbank for further information.

Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th at 8.30am – KS2 show tickets sales in the hall (donations please)

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Matthew and Lilly. Thank you for your help.  



           

CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we have been making up our own parts to the bear hunt.  The children

              have been really showing off their phonics skills to help them write the new parts of 

              the story.  In maths we have been using positional language, describing where the 

              bear is.
 Year 1  In geography this week we have been looking at hot and cold areas of the world, 
              and we have compared the climates of the Sahara desert and Antarctica. In
              science we used finger painting to show what happens to trees in the different
              seasons.

 Year 2  We have been studying the first journeys into space made by humans in our history
              lessons.  We have enjoyed learning all about Yuri Gagarin and Neil Armstrong. 
 Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been reading a funny adventure story, finding our 
              favourite sentences and explaining why they are our favourite. In maths, we 
              focused on mastering our written methods for addition. 

 Year 4  This week Year 4 carried out an experiment in science to find out which material
              was best at muffling sound.  We then went on to design some ear defenders based
              on our results.  In maths we have begun learning about how to find the perimeter of 
              shapes.  In English we have been using fronted adverbials and expanded noun
              phrases to add detail to our writing.  

 Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard practising for our play performance.  We have also

              been learning about subtraction in maths and explanation texts in English.
 Year 6  In Year 6 we have been exploring shape.  In English we have been writing from a

              viewpoint and in topic we have been exploring democracy.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Elijah for your amazing effort learning our song for the nativity.  Toby for your

             brilliant story map!  You worked really hard with your drawing and retelling of the 

             story.
Year 1  Skyla and Nour for great listening every day in every lesson!

Year 2  Esmai and Gwyn for superb singing during our nativity rehearsals.  Well done!
Year 3  Nola for her brilliant predictions in guided reading. You had the courage to speak 
             about your ideas with the group and retold the story beautifully. Alfie Bayliss for 
             amazing perseverance in swimming. You tried really hard and bravely pushed off 
             the side with confidence.
Year 4  Zizi for showing more confidence in maths lessons. Well done and keep it up!
             Gabriel for great work in maths when converting different units of length.

Year 5  Phoebe for always showing great perseverance in all her work!  James for 

             showing great independence in his maths!
Year 6  Zaina for her continued enthusiasm and confidence in topic.  Jake G for working

             independently on our arithmetic race and using his perseverance to get out of the

             learning pit.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 1 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 1!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










